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28th August, 2020 

 

The Manager 

Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of  

India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza,  

Plot No. C-1, G Block 

Bandra-Kurla Complex  

Bandra (East) 

Mumbai 400 051 

The General Manager 

Dept. of Corporate Services 

BSE Ltd.  

P. J. Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai 400 001 

The Secretary 

The Calcutta Stock 

Exchange Ltd. 

7, Lyons Range 

Kolkata 700 001 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Board Meeting - consideration of proposal for amalgamation 

 
We write to advise that the Board of Directors of the Company will consider a proposal for 

amalgamation of Sunrise Foods Private Limited, Hobbits International Foods Private Limited 

and Sunrise Sheetgrah Private Limited, wholly owned subsidiaries, with the Company,                               

at its meeting convened for Friday, 4th September, 2020.  

 

In the context of the above, we also advise that the Trading Window for purchasing, selling or 

otherwise dealing in the shares of the Company has been closed for all employees with 

immediate effect. The Trading Window will open 48 hours from the announcement to the                           

Stock Exchanges of the Board’s decision on the aforesaid proposal.  

 

 

   

Yours faithfully, 

ITC Limited 

 

 

 

(R. K. Singhi) 

Executive Vice President & 

Company Secretary 

 


